
Tournament Subcommittee. 

The committee has met twice since the last WPA meeting, on the 31th March and the 15th April. 

The Calendar for the period August 2021 to April 2022 was reviewed at each meeting. After the release 

of the first draft version it was decided to move the WPA Senior Doubles forward to Wednesday the 17th 

November to allow more time between that tournament and the Tri-Star on the 27/28 November 

followed by the PNZ senior Doubles on the 4/5 December. There was some discussion about whether 

the tournament should be moved to a weekend but it was felt that there was no appetite among the 

competitors for such a move. 

The suggestion that the WPA Triples Championship be changed from a two day tournament to a one day 

one needs to be decided by the WPA members.  

The timing of the three Champion of Champion tournaments was also considered and it was decided to 

ask the Clubs if they wanted to move away from these being held close to the  relevant Championship 

dates to later in the season. 

A proposal that would see the Shooting and pointing competition held on a separate day as part of a skill 

day instead of each being attached to a WPA tournament will be brought to the next WPA meeting. 

The Host Protocols have been updated and now require the approval of the WPA members.  

A proposed paper requesting feedback from the members is attached.  

 

Claire Bradburn 

Meeting coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 


